
 

 In recognition of National 

Volunteer Week, the RSVP 

staff would like to thank all 

our wonderful volunteers.        

Together you help make  

Camden County and the    

surrounding areas a better 
place to live. Last year our 

volunteers served well over 

twenty thousand hours of 

community service. You 

make a difference by volun-

teering with children, in 

feeding ministries, and as 

advocates improving peo-

ples health and happiness. 

Please know how much we       

appreciate all you do.  

 

Thank you!  

Keep up the good 

work!  
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¶ Take Control of 

your Health Work-

shop 

¶ Holiday Toy & 

Food Drive  

¶ New Staff member 

Adam Gaubinger  

¶ Growing the       

Program  

¶ National Volunteer 

Week April 19th  

 

 

 

                           

òvolunteering 

creates a  

national  

character  

in which  

the  

community 

and the  

nation  

take on a 

spirit of  

compassion 

comradeship 

and  

confidence.ó 

Brian  

OõConnell 

Volunteers Needed 
In  an effor t  t o recru it  addi-
t ional volunt eers Senior  
Corps held a focus group in 
March. We invit ed all our  
m ale vo lunt eers t o  share in  a 
t im e of  conversat ion around        
recru it m ent .  

Tw o quest ions posed t o  t he  
 group where ñWhat drew                                                      

you to Senior Corpsò and 
ñWhat can we do to engage 
more volunteersò?           
We are looking for  every-
oneôs help in answering 
t hese quest ions. Please send 
us your  ideas on recru it -
m ent .  
continued page 4 

Anyone interested in 

volunteering as a men-

tor should contact 

Adam. He would be 

more than happy to ex-

plain the program.  

 

Contact the RSVP staff:  
 
Gwen Tyler, Director  
ccrsvp@cpachvi.org 
856-663-4773, ext. 214 
 
Beth Gebhart  
Volunteer Coordinator 
egebhart@cpachvi.org 
856-663-4773, ext. 217 
 
Adam Gaubinger 
AMACHI Program 
ccamachi@cpachvi.org 
856-663-4773, ext. 215 

The staff of RSVP would 

like to welcome Adam 

Gaubinger to our team. 

Adam recently graduated 

from Vassar College and 

hai ls f rom western      

Massachusetts. Adam is 

serving as an AmeriCorps 

VISTA coordinating the 

Camden County Amachi 

Program. Amachi is a men-

toring program for chil-

dren with incarcerated 

parents.  Adam is looking 

to reach out to organiza-
tions in Camden County to 

recruit additional mentors. 

You can help by providing 

the name, address, and 

phone number of any com-

munity groups or corpora-

tions who would like to 

learn more about mentor-

ing this at-risk population.  
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Volunteers  

aren't  

paid,  

not because  

they  

are worthless,  

but because  

they are  

priceless. 
Anonymous 

S E N I O R  E D I T I O N  

Please remember to 

mail in your time 

sheets! 

We want to be able 

to keep track of all 

the hours you serve. 

Service Project 
Grandparents raising Grandchildren 

        THANK YOU! 

Thank you to everyone who donated 
food, toys and time to the Thanksgiving 
and Holiday toy drives. We really made 
a difference in the lives of several fami-
lies in Camden County. 
 
The grandparents who received the food 
and gifts for their grandchildren could 
not have been more pleased. We re-
ceived notes of thanks from the families. 
One grandmom wrote ñMy family deeply 
appreciated your thoughtfulness. As a 
result my granddaughters and I had a 
nicer day.ò 
 
RSVP collected over 250 toys and 
$2,600 in food. Additionally, we were 

able to assist 25 families with tur-
keys and food baskets. We could 
never have helped so many with-
out your generous donations. We 
would also like to thank Pinnacle 
Food, Campbell's Soup Company,         
Decisive Business System, Inc.,  
Rehab Excellence Center, Acme 
and Wegmanôs supermarkets for 
contributing. 
 
We are also appreciative of all the 
volunteers who came to pack food       
baskets and wrap all those gifts. 
We had a lot of fun and managed 
to fill all the conference rooms 
here at RSVP. 

Sudoku Puzzle  

Fill the grid with numbers 1 to 9 so that every row, every column and 

every 3x3 box contains the digits 1-9, without repeating a number. 

  4 8  1   6 

  9 7  3 1  5 

  1  4   9  

3 7       1 

  5    7   

9       5 8 

 6   3  5   

1  3 5  2 6   

5   1  4 3   
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Take Control of Your Health 
Feel better.  

Be in control.  
Do the things you want to do.  

 
Take Control of Your Health is a series of 6 
free self-management workshops for indi-
viduals and/or caregivers with an ongoing 
health condition. This program teaches a 
variety of self-management strategies and     
tools for living a healthier life.               

Youõll get the support you 
need, find practical ways 
to deal with pain and     
fatigue, discover better 
nutrition and exercise 
choices, understand new 
treatments choices, and 
learn better ways to talk 
with your doctor and    
family about your health. 
If you experience the aches 

and pains of arthritis, blood sugar problems 
or diabetes, high blood pressure, heart     
disease or breathing problems, anxiety or 
any chronic disease the  workshop can help 
you take charge of your life or help you   
better understand the person you care for.  

RSVP will be offering a series of workshops 
to help people living with chronic condi-
tions. The workshops will give tips and 
ideas to make life easier. Participants will 
learn how to solve problems, how to deal 
with emotions, and how to relax. They will 
also learn to make an òaction planó to help 
accomplish the things they want to do.  In 
other words, you will learn to òself manageó 
your health condition by recognizing and 
understanding the problems it causes. The 
workshops are interactive and employ a va-
riety of teaching strategies as well as being 
lots of fun. 
 
The program is from Stanford University 
and evidence based, which means it has been 
proven beneficial again and again in a wide 
variety of populations. It is offered in 40 
states and 19 different countries. 
 
Generally 8-15 people participate in a work-
shop. The workshops meet once a week for 
six weeks and the sessions last about 2 1/2  
hours each. They are both informative and 
interactive. The workshops are lead by 
trained peer leaders and are free of charge. 

Workshops are currently being offered in Cherry Hill, Magnolia and Cam-

den with others planned throughout Camden County. Space is limited. Call 

today to register or for additional information.  All are welcome with no    

restriction to age.  Call Beth Gebhart at 856 -663-4773 for information.  
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òVolunteers 

do not 

necessarily 

have the time; 

they just  

have the 

heart.ó 

Elizabeth 

Andrews 

THIRD QUARTER BIRTHDAYS 
Carmella Basile 

Mildred Beehler 

Lee Bilbrough 

Paul Bilbrough 

Edward Bohn 

Richard Burke 

Irene Byrd 

Rapcher Carter 

Mary Casale 

Glenda Copeland 

Jane Coplin 

Anne Cramer 

Michael Culbreath 

Ester Daly 

Rita Davis 

Esta Dill 

Ben Divine 

Edward Fayer  

Ann Marie Flynn 

Gloria Frazier 

Marie Garfalo 

Jim Goldschmidt 

Josephine Greenwood 

Jack Hinger 

Ethel Hollenbaugh 

Elaine Horneff 

Shirley Ivins 

Carmen Jimenez 

John Keys 

Florence Lange 

Sunny Lawrence 

Barbara Long 

Sandy Loscalzo-Bozarth 

Patricia Lynam 

Jessica Martin 

Helen Meloni 

Adele Nelson 

Miriam Nelson 

Sally Neumerski 

Bessy Nipling 

Loretta Oborne 

Eleanor Oliver 

Dora Olma 

Katrina Osley 

Morton Plofker 

Sheila Pracht 

Joann Prorok 

Dorothy Ready 

William Rettig III 

Bernice Robinson 

Ruth Schmid 

Kathrina Semar 

Barbara Smith 

Charles Smutko 

Zelena Terry 

Vera Tomassetti 

Rose Tourigian 

Marguerite Truitt 

Geneva Wilson 

Irving Zucker 

S E N I O R  E D I T I O N  

Volunteers Needed  

Continued from page 1 

We hope t o m ove int o t he 
w orkplace for  recru it m ent . 
If  you have any business or 
corporat e cont act s please 
let  us know. Also, w e 
w ould love t o com e t o    

social and neighborhood 
groups t hat  m ight  be open 
t o  learning about  Senior  
Corps and our  program s. 
 
The w ork t hat  each of  you 
do in t he com m unit y is so 
im port ant . We need m ore 
fo lks like each of  you       
vo lu n t eer in g  in  o u r            
com m unit ies. Please help 
us f ind t hese volunt eers. 

  
Cont act  t he Senior  Corps 
St aff  w it h  your  ideas and 
cont act  inform at ion. 
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Volunteer Appreciation  
Luncheon 

     The 2009 Volunteer   

Appreciation Luncheon was 

held in the 

fall at  

Aulettoôs.  

A t t e n d a n c e 

was great 

and everyone 

seemed in 

very high 

spirits. We even managed to 

get in a little dancing!  

 

RSVP was honored to receive 

two proclamations. One from 

the Camden County Freehold-

ers and one from the City of 

Camden. Mayor Faizon pre-

sented the proclamation from 

Camden City herself.  

 

Everyone who at tended     

received a 

t h e r m a l 

S e n i o r 

Corps bag 

f i l l e d 

with good-

ies. One 

of the 

highlights 

of the 

event was 

the basket raffle. Upon  

entering each volunteer   

received a ticket to place 

in one of the baskets they 

hoped to win.  

 

The staff was pleased to 

honor all of our faithful 

v o l u n t e e r s .  S p e c i a l      

recognition went to those 

volunteers with fifteen, ten 

and five years of service.  

 

We hope everyone enjoyed 

themselves. We appreciate 

all you do.  



 

 

Suduko Puzzle Solution 

Camden County Senior Corps/RSVP 

Cooper River Square 6991 N. Park Drive, East Building, 3rd Floor, Pennsauken, NJ  08109 

Phone: 856.663.4773 Á    Fax: 856.663.5621Á E-mail: ccrsvp@cpachvi.org Á Website: www.camdenrsvp.org 

Funded by: Camden County 

Board of  Freeholders 
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Welcome to our New Volunteers  

Sidney Bacon 

William Bently 

Millie Blander 

Nina Boxer 

Carol-Ann Bradshaw 

Richard Burke 

Mary Casale 

Sara Coffey 

Linda Diamaria 

Ellen Eisenberg 

Vianne Fontana 

Gloria Frazier 

Paula Goldberg 

Ann Grimaldi 

Andrea Heft 

Diana Hill 

Clarissa Horton 

Betty Hughes 

Charles Jiggetts 

Basha Kaplan 

Mable Kee 

Timothy Kelly 

Ruth King 

Mabel Kirkwood 

Jessica Martin 

Linda Miller 

Sally Neumerski 

Marjorie Phillips 

Lill Slade 

Juanita Spencer 

Ernest Tiberino 

Rose Tourigian 

Merle Ways 

Scott Wiloth 

Irving Zucker 

Senior Corps/RSVP 

Cooper River Square 

6991 North Park Drive 

East Bldg., 3rd floor 

Pennsauken, NJ 08109 


